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Subject: California Proposition 65 Statement – Tagatose 
 
January, 2024 
 
To: All Domino Foods, Inc. Valued Customers: 
 
This letter is written in response to requests from our customers regarding California’s Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (also known as "Proposition 65" or "Prop 65") relating to the potential 
for the presence of listed chemicals in our Tagatose sweetener. 
 
We have confirmed that the products and raw materials used to manufacture this product do not require a 
warning related to Proposition 65. 
 
We trust this information is sufficient. Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact 
us at QualityDocs-NA@asr-group.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
S. Michael Burchell 
Senior Director Global Corporate Quality 
for ASR Group 
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